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9 March 2000 

Nuclear Regulatory Commssion 
Region I 
ATTN: Hubert J. Miller 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 

Dear Mr. Miller: 

Please advise our organization as to the existence of regulations in your state that establish licensing, registration or other 
certification for a physicist to perform nuclear medicine consultation. Our interest is not X-ray calibration, but is only nuclear 
medicine consultation ie: license preparation, dosimetry review etc.  

Your prompt response would be greatly appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

Charles H. Rose, MA, MSPH, D(ABSNM) 
Executive Director

5660 Airport Boulevard, Suite 101 0 Boulder, Colorado 80301 
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